
Dec 9, 2023 

Water Quality Flyer – Reported by several homeowners that a water quality flyer was 

left posted on their door. 

After some inquiring, this is what was discovered: 

• Our water company (MUD#248) did not send this letter out 

• Several residents complained to APM, HOA, and/or MUD248 

Although, it’s not illegal to distribute flyers to gain business, these were NOT distributed 

by our MUD248 water company.  The likelihood is that these are from a water filtration 

company attempting to gain your business as a new customer.  The choice is yours. 

This report is to make you aware of the Water Flyer and what was discovered.  Please 

send these types of inquiries to either APM directly, or your HOA Board. 

APM at 713-686-4692 

HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com. 
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